
 
 

M E M O R A N D UM 
 

TO: Mayor and Council Members 

 
FROM: Jorge L. Morales, P.E., CFM, Director, Watershed Protection Department 

 
DATE: November 4, 2024 

 

SUBJECT:  Postponement of Item #31 on the November 7, 2024, City Council Agenda, requesting 
financial participation from the Texas Water Development Board, authorizing the City 
Manager to apply for low-interest loans in a total amount not to exceed $25,000,000 from 
the Texas Water Development Board’s Clean Water State Revolving Fund for the Upper 
Waller Creek - Guadalupe Street Flood Risk Reduction Project, and making certain findings 
related to this request. 

 

Staff is requesting a postponement of item #31 on the November 7, 2024 Council agenda, to allow 
adequate time for community engagement. Staff requests postponement of the item to the December 
12, 2024, City Council meeting. 

 

For further information, please contact Jorge L. Morales, Director, Watershed Protection Department; 
Hanh Thai, Supervising Engineer; or Taja Beekley, Associate Project Manager.  

 

cc: T.C. Broadnax, City Manager 
CMO Executive Team 
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